Town Conservation & Development
John Ayer, Dorothy Piquado and David Tyler met on Wednesday November 2nd 2022 on the 1st Floor of Town Hall in the lunch room. Angelo Farruggia was absent. Started at 4:30PM. No members of the public attended. Ended at 4:52PM.
              Planning & Land Use
              01-4191-101 – Full time wages – increased by 19.54% because of a new hire for Building Inspector.
              01-4191-102 – Part time wages – reduced by 42.41% because minute take position has been replaced by a recording secretary.
01-4191-103 through 01-4191-133 changed only because of the full time employee addition and the part time employee reduction listed above.
01-4191-211– increased from $1  to $6,500 to pay for recording secretary instead of part time position.
01-4191-218 through 01-4191-559 – small changes to reflect changes in demand/usage of department resources.
              Conservation Commission
              01-4611-211 through 01-4611-524 – no changes from prior year. Department works with state to provide guidance for property management issues near water including invasive species management (milfoil).
Dorothy Piquado & David Tyler recommended approving both budgets as per suggested by the Board of Selectmen.
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